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Dear Parents, Carers, 

Further to my letter of the 9th November 2023, informing you of the sad passing of our colleague and 

teacher, Mr John McCartin, the funeral has been arranged for Friday 1st December 2023 in 

Northamptonshire. 

Mr McCartin worked at Beths for 18 years and as expected, a number of staff would like to attend his 

funeral.  I have therefore taken the decision to place students on remote learning for the day.  

Students will either have live lessons via Teams with their subject teacher at their normal lesson time, 

or work will be set and placed in their usual class folder for them to continue with. 

We have invited staff and students to sign a book of condolence and I would like to thank you for your 

kind words which we will pass on to Mr McCartin’s family. 

Thank you once again for your understanding and support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

R. J. Blyghton 
Headteacher 
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